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Department of Social Development and World Peace 
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Office of the Secretary 

July 9, 1984 

His Excellency 
Walter Ravenna 
Ambassador of Uruguay 
1918 F Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20006 

Dear Mr. Ambassador: 

The arrest and continued detention of Senator Wilson Ferreira 
Aldunate and his son is a great disappointment to all who have 
looked forward to the restoration of democracy in Uruguay. I have 
known Wilson Ferreira and Juan Raul for a number of years and 
consider them both to be men of integrity and genuine commitment 
to democratic values. 

The difficult period of transition through which your country 
is now passing can only be made more painful by their continued 
detention. I truly hope we will hear soon of their unconditional 
release. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rev. J. Bryan Hehir 
Secretary 


